
Council 
services over 
Christmas & 
New Year

Otaki-

Ōtaki Service Centre
Closes at 3pm, Tuesday 24 December 
and re-opens at 9am, Friday 27 
December.
Closes at 5pm, Tuesday 31 December 
and re-opens at 9am, Friday 3 January.
Open as normal on all other dates i.e. 
Monday to Friday from 9am until 5pm.

Ōtaki Library
Closes at 3pm on Tuesday 24 December.
Closed on Wednesday 25/Thursday 26 
December and Wednesday 1/Thursday 2 
January.
Open as normal on all other dates:
➢  Monday to Friday: 9am-5pm
➢  Saturday: 10am-4pm
➢  Sunday: closed

Ōtaki Pool
Closed on Christmas Day, 25 December 
only.
Opening hours: 
➢  Weekdays: 6am-8pm (7pm closing 

on Tuesdays)
➢  Weekends & public holidays: 8am-

6pm  

Ōtaki Resource  
Recovery Centre
Closed Christmas Day and New Year’s 
Day.
Open as normal on all other dates:
➢  Monday to Saturday: 8am-5pm
➢  Public holidays (except Christmas/

New Year’s days) & Sundays:  
9am-5pm

Refuse/recycling  
collection
There will be no change to collection of 
refuse/recycling. They will be collected 
on Friday 27 December and Friday 3 
January as usual.

Liquor bans
There are alcohol-free zones in place for:
➢  Ōtaki Beach from 9pm to 6am, every 

day
➢  public places located in or adjacent to 

the urban areas of Main St/Mill Rd, 
Aotaki St, Ruakawa St, Rangatira St 
and Waeranga Rd - 24 hours/7 days

➢  Ōtaki skateboard park and reserve - 
24 hours/7 days.

Season’s Greetings  
from Mayor Ross Church

Vicki and I wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy New Year 
for 2014.

It’s been a very big year for many of us. We have seen a new Council elected, two new members elected to the 
local community board, and a number of very big issues being debated on the Coast – water supply and the 

Government’s expressway being two prominent ones.
The situation doesn’t change when I look ahead into 2014. We are facing 
another very busy year with some significant issues up for discussion. Possible 
changes to regional governance of local authorities across the region being 
just one!
Vicki and I plan to enjoy ourselves over Christmas and the New Year. I hope 

you do the same, spending time with your family members and enjoying the 
wonderful ambience of Ōtaki.
Take care and travel safe. 

 Ross Church, Mayor of Kāpiti. 
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